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Business Operations
Suzanne A. Marshall, Administrative Director

SUBJECT: RATIFICATION OF SECOND YEAR FOR COST ESTIMATING
SERVICES AGREEMENT WITH PACO GROUP, INC.

On June 20, 2001, the Board commissioned the firm of Paco Group, Inc. to perform cost
estimating services.

This agreement approved by the Board provides for a two (2) year term, with the
second being at the Board’s option. This term is presented to the Board for approval of
the second year.

Staff recommends that the second year of the agreement with this firm be approved and
ratified by the Board, under the same terms and conditions previously approved.

RECOMMENDED: That The School Board of. Miami-Dade County, Florida, approve
and ratify the second year of the agreement with the firm of Paco
Group, Inc. to perform Cost Estimating Services, under the same
terms and conditions previously approved by the Board.
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